Clint Small Athletics Department
4801 Monterey Oaks Blvd. Austin, TX 78749

(512) 841-6758 (Girls) 512 841-6759 (Boys) 

Dear Parent or Guardian,
We received notice April 4, 2014 of Austin ISD implementing a new policy for your son/daughter’s physical health paperwork. No alternative paperwork given out by the school previously or by individual doctor’s offices will be accepted. In order for any student to participate in any AISD sanctioned sport they will need to turn in the new “2014-15 Pre-Participation Physical Packet” that will include:

· Concussion Acknowledgement Form

· Sudden Cardiac Arrest Awareness Form

· Anabolic Steroid Use and Random Steroid Testing 

· Emergency Student Information Card

· Athletic Participation Form ( Doctor or Physician signed Physical) 

· Each section, completely filled out, signed and dated by parent and athlete

If you have any questions about the new process or have general inquiries regarding the change we will have a very important Parent Meeting on April 24, 2014 from 5:30-6pm in our Big Gym where you can pick up the “2014-15 Pre-Participation Physical Packet” for your child. 
We will only give the new “packet” to parents or guardians to insure that they make it to you and are handled with the appropriate amount of care. If you cannot attend, it can be picked up in our School Main Office on April 25th. 
* If your child signed up for the Athletics and/or Elite Team Sports period within our school day next year, the new “packet” is a requirement of your child’s enrollment that is due to our coaches office on or before the first day of school. *
The Clint Small Athletic Dept. would like to thank you for your attention to this matter. 
Sincerely,

Clint Small Coaching Staff
